
N56 DOONWELL TO 

DRUMBRICK ROAD SCHEME 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION 02 
Donegal County Council invites the residents of the Kilmacrennan and Termon local area, members of 
the public and other interested parties to participate in this second public consultation for the N56 
Doonwell to Drumbrick Road Scheme. 

 

This is the Preferred Route Option Stage. The aim is review and to receive feedback on the Prefered 
Route Option for both the mainline N56 and the Active Travel Facility before progressing the scheme 
to  preparation of a submission for planning . 

 

A Public Display of the Study Area and identified Constraints will take place in: 

The Lagoon Restaurant & Guesthouse 

Termon, Co. Donegal 

on 

Wednesday 07 December 2022 

between the hours of 13:00 and 19:00 

 

County Council staff and their Design Consultants will be available to listen to and register your views. 

 

For additional project information, or to request a feedback form, please contact the Donegal 

National Roads Office on 074 97 24500 or design@dnrdo.ie. 

 

mailto:design@dnrdo.ie

